## Information Letter no. 07-2017

Dear Member Federations,

we received the final version of the website for the next European Senior Championships in Tbilisi – together with our elective congress – and are happy to forward you this news which enables you to make your hotel and other reservations in time:

## http://euchamp2017.geofencing.ge

Additional information for both events will follow at a later time.

Best regards,

Max Genter

General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: <a href="mailto:mwfgeuter@aol.com">mwfgeuter@aol.com</a>
www.eurofencing.info